
   

 

 

  

 

   

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Check out our website for updates: 

www.derwentvale.cumbria.sch.uk 

Star of the Week 

Nursery & Reception 

Elias – for his enthusiasm in 

our dinosaur topic  

Year 1/2 

Hayley – for listening to 

instructions and taking extra 

care with planting in 

gardening club 

Year 3/4 

Grace – for having a positive 

attitude to her learning this 

week 

Year 5 

Libby – for a brilliant effort in 

art 

Year 6  

Lexie– for a great effort in 

SATs practice 

          

 

Highest Attendance this week: 

Year 1/2     99.1% 

 

Year 3/4 Forest School  

We are delighted to be continuing our partnership with  

Escape Education this term which starts with Year 3/4’s  

Forest School sessions. These will start on Tuesday 23rd  

April and run weekly until Tuesday 21st May. The last  

session will take place at Escape Education HQ at Westlakes Science Park.  

Please could children come to school wearing suitable outdoor clothing and 

footwear for these sessions including suncream and a hat if needed. Thank 

you.    

 

 



 

Upcoming dates 

Tuesday 23rd April  

Nursery/Reception, Year 5/6 Yoga  

Year 3/4 Forest School  

Year 1/2 Multi-Skills after school club  

Wednesday 24th April  

Year 6 SATs after school club  

Friday 26th April   

Year 5/6 visit to St. Luke’s Church 

Tuesday 30th April   

Nursery/Reception, Year 5/6 Yoga  

Year 3/4 Forest School 

Rounders festival – Year 3/4 team 

Year 1/2 Multi-Skills after school club 

Wednesday 1st May  

Year 6 SATs after school club  

Monday 6th May  

Bank Holiday – school closed  

Tuesday 7th May  

Nursery/Reception, Year 5/6 Yoga  

Year 3/4 Forest School 

Year 1/2 Multi-Skills after school club 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

96.6% 

Just above 

target! 

Our Local Authority 

target is 96%.  

 

Nursery Applications  

We are now accepting applications to our nursery for children who are due to 
start in September 2024 or January 2025. If you have a child who will turn 3 
before September or January or know someone who does, please contact the 
school office for more information. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


